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DRIVER LICENSE RENEWAL:  ONLY AT 

SOS BRANCH OFFICE FOR DRIVERS 75 AND OLDER 

 

House Bill 5171 as introduced 

Sponsor:  Rep. Ben Glardon 

Committee:  Transportation and Infrastructure 

Complete to 5-23-16 

 

SUMMARY:  
 

House Bill 5171 would amend the Michigan Vehicle Code to specify that the Secretary of 

State could not renew an operator's license issued to an individual who is 75 years of age 

or older unless that individual renews the license in person at a Secretary of State branch 

office.  The subsection created by the bill would be known as the "Ronald Kalisek, Sr., 

Act." 

 

MCL 257.307 

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  
 

The bill would have no fiscal impact on state and local governments. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Legislative Analyst: E. Best 

 Fiscal Analyst: Perry Zielak 

 

■ This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House Fiscal Agency staff for use by House members in their 

deliberations, and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 


